From: Charlotte Meynell

Sent: 23 October 2023 20:58

To: Planning Planning

Subject: FW: The Brunswick Centre, Proposed Hotel: Planning Application references No
2023/3870/P and 2023/3971/L

Attachments: 231023 letter.pdf

Hi

1

Please can the below email be uploaded to M3 and Trim as a consultation response for the above
planning app.

Thanks,

Charlotte Meynell
Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 2598
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From: Brendan Woods
Sent: 23 October 2023 18:16
To: Charlotte Meynell <Charlotte.Meynell@camden.gov.uk>]

Subject: The Brunswick Centre, Proposed Hotel: Planning Application references No 2023/3870/P and 2023/3971/L

Dear Charlotte Meynell

| am an architect and have lived here since 1994.

| am writing to record my complete agreement with all the points/ objections to the proposals set out in Stuart
Tappin’s letter dated 21/10/23 -a further copy of which is attached- and to express my particular concern about the
proposed positioning of the mechanical plant/ heat pumps on the roof. In my opinion any such plant on the roof
should be kept to an absolute minimum and be strictly within the curtilage of the ventilation shafts and placed
symmetrically to the Lift Motor Room (ie., placed centrally).

| also think that if it were possible that Camden also look to installing Solar Panels to reduce the dependence on
imported gas for heating.

Yours sincerely

Brendan Woods AA Dipl., Registered Architect

84 Foundling Court, Brunswick Centre, WC1N 1QG



